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To whom it may concern, 

 

As a life long Oregonian I am saddened by the current state of affairs in our 

government.  The citizens of your state are hurting, bleeding money for the most 

basic of necessities and it seems our representatives first thoughts are to tax us more 

to pay for the state’s egregious overspending.  I am highly opposed to any further tax 

increases at this time. 


